Minutes from the December 3,2008 board meeting Were reveiwed. A
motion to approve {he minutes Was made by Jor Tandler and seconded by
Dan McComb. The minutes were unanimously approved.

Helen Dickens reviewed current finances
discussed the amount of the HOA's annual dues and determined to

them at the current $30 for the 2009/20 10 fiscal year- Helen state
apnual dues invoices would be sent out soon. She furtber no ed that $3,
had been paid to outside counsel, Richard Johnston,
amendment process to date.

There were no comments 0 the changes proposed for the Articles. A

discusssion ensued regarding the various amendn
Covemnants. The BylaW changes were giscussed first. Issues were raised and

changes made 10 the draft (" Changes')- A motion 10 approve the Bylews,

R?eder. Al Board members approved the motion with the exception of
Linda Carney therefore the motion failed for Jack of unanimous Boat
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approval in compliance with the terms of the currently controlling HOA
bylaws.

Discussion then continued on the Covenants and changes notated on the
draft. Jon Tandler and Richard Johnston agreed to incorporate these changes
to the draft Covenants.

Updated drafts of the Covenants, Bylaws and Articles will be sent to all
members of the Board and ACC with the hope of distribution to the
neighborhood for approval of the Covenants sometime prior to the annual
meeting currently scheduled for June 18, 2009.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:45 p.m.

Submitted by:

g mb” “’“‘*\f—-\/’/

Diane F. Reeder
Secretary, Cherry Hills North HOA



